
 

 

 

 1800 27th Street, Building B (2nd Floor) Vero Beach, Florida 32960 

Phones: (772) 226-4397   FAX: (772) 226-1740  
 

February 13, 2023 
 
The Honorable Joseph Earman, Chairman   
Indian River County  
Board of County Commissioners  
Commissioner, District 3 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL  32960-3388 
 
Dear Chairman Earman:   
 
As Chairman of the Indian River Soil and Water Conservation District (IRSWCD), I would like 
to apologize for any oversight in not contacting you directly for assistance in finding a qualified 
person in your District 3 as well as District 4 that would be a candidate to serve on the Board of 
Supervisors.   
 
During our monthly meeting held today, IRSWCD did select Ken Hendrix as a Supervisor for 
District 3.   
 
At this juncture, the IRSWCD would like to formally request your assistance in finding a qualified 
person in District 4 that would be a candidate to serve on the Board of Supervisors.  If you or any 
of the  other  County Commissioners know of anyone qualified to serve on our Board, we would 
greatly appreciate your input.   
 
IRSWCD definitely wants to continue to have a successful partnership to serve all citizens of 
Indian River County, and especially those whose primary responsibility and needs are dependent 
on successful agricultural practices. 
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.  Your assistance is greatly appreciated.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Robert C. Adair, Jr. 
Chairman, Indian River SWCD 
 
/lnc 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Lisa Plesnarski, Ed Offutt, Dylan Reingold, Michael Zito 
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